CHAPTER 017, LOS ANGELES LOCATION: HOMETOWN BUFFET 12139 S. HAWTHORNE BLVD HAWTHORNE, CA 90250 (310) 679-1373 or (310) 679-2801 CHEON MEETING NOVEMBER 19, 2015 TIME 12:00 P.M. to 2:00 P.M.

Minutes from Chapter 017 Luncheon Meeting that was held on Thursday September 17, 2015. The Meeting was called to order by our President Ms. Cynthia Frison. The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was acknowledged by all Members and Visitors present. A prayer was offered on behalf of all Members present and for those who were unable to attend.

- 1. News Letter Report was read and accepted by the Members.
- 2. Treasure Report was not given.
- 3. The Roll was called and two elected Officers was present President, Secretary and Treasurer.

At this time we do not have a Treasurer.

To all members of Chapter 017 we still have vacancies for Officers that need to be filled immediately. This is an urgent request because these vacanies need to be filled before the end of the year 2015. Members of Chapter 017 we need your supportive consideration. We look forward to your presence at this Meeting with an sincere interest in becoming a part of the Chapter with valuable input to move us forward in a positive direction. If you are interested in filling an Office, please let us know by contacting Ms. Cynthia Frison at (424) 227-6489 or Ms. Aggie LaRue at (323) 754-6012.

Mr, Leo J. Taylor gave a great presentation to the Chapter on Health Benefits and literature to Members that were present. Mr. and Mrs. Taylor will be at the last Meeting with some updated information for all Members. You will also have an opportunity to ask questions.

Ms. Rita Gallardo from CALPERS was our Guest Speaker. She gave out information and explained lots of information about the Medicare Health Plan that all Members should know about for their own benefit. If you were not present you missed receiving important information that maybe helpful in your decision making in the future.

NOTICE: From our President Ms. Cynthia Frison. This is our Holiday Luncheon and we look forward to seeing New and Old Members. Please mark your calendar to reserve the date for a very Special Hour of Fun and Treats for everyone.

Reminder to all Members who may have had a change in their Membership information to call Headquarters at 1 (800) 443-7732 to update your Membership information. If you have not done so, please do it immediately. It is very important that you keep all new changes in your personal information updated at Headquarters.



WISHING EVERYONE A BLESSED HOLIDAY SEASON

NEXT MEETING THURSDAY NOVEMBER 19, 2015

Ms. Cynthia Frison, President Ms. Aggie LaRue, Secretary